
School Committee Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, 24 February 2015 at 7pm 
 

 

Opening prayer 

Committee Member Nominees 

 

Fundraising 2015 

It was suggested that a representative for each year K-6 to do the fundraising activity per term instead 

of relying on one person to do this.  Each representative will report to the office for all fundraising 

matters and will be overseen by Jess.  School committee last year never had a role in fundraising.  

Jess has been the fundraising co-ordinator.   Previous school committee meeting was about 

distributing fundraising activities to other committee members.  All members agreed and voted that 

each year will do the fundraising.  Jess will oversee and offer support and advice.  Bernie asked Anne 

to clarify if there was a fundraising committee.  Anne had put it to a vote if anyone would wish to be 

the fundraising co-ordinator.  Jess gave Christine guidelines for all fundraising events for the year.  

The chocolate drive other parents felt they were obligated to buy.  It was suggested that a mufti day a 

term for fundraising.  Jess has all fundraising stats from previous years and members wanted to know 

where the money raised went.  Anne explained the poles in the playground were covered with rubber 

foam, repair to the soft fall and a rail.  Anne will ask Jeanette to clarify fundraising revenue from 2014. 

 

Members split into year groups to decide on fundraising allocations for 2015.  They were allocated as 

follows: 

 

Term 1   Table-a-thon   YEAR 2 

  Easter Egg Raffle YEAR 6 

Term 2  Mother’s Day  YEAR 4 

Term 3  Father’s Day  KINDERGARTEN 

  Cent-a-thon  YEAR 5 

Term 4  Disco   YEAR 1 

  Christmas Raffle YEAR 3 

 

Mufti days will also be done once a term.  It was suggested that the school does a St Patricks Day 

mufti (17th March) all students are to come in green. 

 

Sport Shoes 

 

Members wants to clarify if this school rule can changed as there are a majority of children coming to 

school in different colour shoes instead of predominately white.  A member suggested if they don’t 

wear white shoes they would have to come in full school uniform and miss out on sport as it is done in 

high school, other members agreed this is not fair.  The school rule will be enforced for all parents to 

understand that the students will need to wear white shoes. 

 

Canteen 

Nicole questioned if the canteen had looked into online ordering, there is a program called Munch 

Express.  Anne and Christine will look into this and discuss with the canteen. 

 

School Bag App 

Anne advised that the school bag app now has absentee forms for parents to sign. 

 

Meeting finished at 8:10pm, next meeting to be advised. 

 


